

## ST. PAUL'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Farmfield Drive, Beechwood, Prenton, Wirral, CH437TE

Tel: 0151 652 7828 Fax: 0151 653 9052

E-mail: <a href="mailto:schooloffice@stpauls.wirral.sch.uk">schooloffice@stpauls.wirral.sch.uk</a>
Website: <a href="mailto:www.stpauls.wirral.sch.uk">www.stpauls.wirral.sch.uk</a>
Headteacher: Mrs C Fenna B.Ed.

9<sup>th</sup> October 2017

## Dear Parents.

We are having our Harvest Festival in church on **Thursday 12<sup>th</sup> October during the 9.15 Mass**. The children will take part in the Liturgy with the readings, offertory and hymn singing and you are invited to join us for this celebration.

**Sunday 15<sup>th</sup> October will be our Family Mass**, again on the theme of Harvest. Mass starts at 9.30 and all families are welcome to attend. We hope, especially, to welcome our First Holy Communion children; I know Father Philip and Sister Pauline would be delighted to see them.

This year we are collecting food for **Wirral Foodbank**, a charity collecting emergency food for local people in crisis. If you would like to donate food to this worthy cause, then please send it in by Thursday to add to the display in church. The charity is grateful for any tins or packets of food but items they urgently need are listed below;

Instant mashed potato

Tinned custard

Sponge Puddings

**Biscuits** 

Coffee

Washing Powder Tablets

Tinned Fruit

Shower Gel

Deodorant

Thank you in advance for your generosity towards this worthy cause.

Also, on **Friday 13<sup>th</sup> October** (a little late but, better late than never) we are holding a **MacMillan Coffee Morning** straight after Celebration Assembly. Please come and join us for coffee/tea and cakes.

I look forward to seeing you all.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs C Fenna Headteacher

